

Alamo Community College
District
Office of Legal Services
Roxella Cavazos
Associate General Counsel
201 W. Sheridan, Bldg. C-8
San Antonio, TX 78204-1429
(210) 485-0058 - Fax: (210) 486-9867
rcavazos71@alamo.edu
Board Certified - Labor and
Employment Law—Texas Board of
Legal Specialization

September 12, 2018

Adam B. Steinbaugh Director, Individual Rights Defense Program Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250 Philadelphia, PA 19106 Via email adam@thefire.org

Re:

Your letter dated September 7, 2018

Dear Mr. Steinbaugh:

I represent the Alamo Community College District ("ACCD") which is also known as the Alamo Colleges District. We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 7, 2018, addressed to the Chair of the Board of Trustees and other individuals at ACCD.

Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed Communications Policy, which was posted for discussion at a meeting on August 14, 2018 of the Board Meeting as Committee of the Whole. The posted proposed Communications Policy was not adopted or approved at the meeting. Hence, there is nothing to rescind.

Very truly yours,

Alamo Community College District

By: _

Roxella T. Cavazos

Associate General Counsel

cc: Marcelo Casillas, Chair, Board of Trustees

Dr. Bruce Leslie. Chancellor

Dr. Mike Flores, Incoming Chancellor Ross Laughead, General Counsel